
        Office of Planning, Design and Construction 

        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 

        Clark – Weston Hall steam line replacement 
 

June 1, 2018 

This correspondence provides an update for the Clark to Weston Hall steam line replacement. 
 
Work Activities: Construction activities commencing June 11, 2018. 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• Construction activities for the replacement of the steam line in the area of Clark Hall is ongoing. The 
work area will be expanded to the west side of Hoxsey Street starting on June 11, 2018.   

• There may be a delay in some activities on this day to allow for the tent used during Alumni Weekend 
to be removed. 

• Work activities will include excavation, asbestos abatement, pipe removal and new pipe installation.    
• There will be no interruption of steam to any building that would impact heat or hotwater.     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


